
From: General Plan <generalplan@cityofsanmateo.org> 
Sent: Wednesday, June 16, 2021 7:33 PM 
To:  General Plan <generalplan@cityofsanmateo.org> 
Subject: RE: San Mateo General Plan 

Hi Deborah, 

Thank you for sending in your ideas/comments.  I will share it with our project team.  Your input, along 
with other community comments, will be uploaded to the project website and shared with the GPS prior 
to their meeting on Thursday, June 17, 2021.   

Thank you. 
Julia 

Strive San Mateo | General Plan 
Planning Division | Community Development Department 
330 W. 20th Ave., San Mateo, CA 94403 
650-522-7225 | generalplan@cityofsanmateo.org

From: Deborah Aufiero 
Sent: Monday, June 14, 2021 9:54 AM 
To: General Plan <generalplan@cityofsanmateo.org> 
Subject: San Mateo General Plan 

Hello, 

Signal/Utility Boxes: 
I would like to recommend that SM join the other cities and paint the "signal boxes" with creative art 
work tied to a San Mateo theme or just general colorful art work. 

San Carlos and Belmont have had their ugly utility boxes painted with birds, dogs, planes , flowers etc. 
San Mateo needs to jump on board too. 

Bike lanes: 
Old county road is very busy with cars and bikes. The road is uneven and dangerous for bikes. The bike 
lane is faded and almost non-existent from Ralston Ave south and north on Old County and Pacific to 
Hillsdale overpass. You barely have enough room to ride along the "striped bike lane area" northbound 
riding parallel to the train fence on Pacific stretch (San Mateo)..  

-- 
Cheers ~deb 
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“Dare to live the life you have dreamed for yourself. Go forward and make your dreams come 
true.”  

― Ralph Waldo Emerson 
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